
You’re invited to attend a CTA open house on the 
Red Line Extension Project 

What’s New with the Red Line Extension Project?
Since the RLE Project open house meeting during the summer of 2011, we have been preparing 
a Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) based on the technical analysis of impacts of the 
alternatives. Findings from this preliminary impact analysis of the alternatives will be discussed 
at the Open House. CTA welcomes your comments and feedback about the RLE Project 
alternatives and potential impacts, which will be incorporated into the Draft EIS.

This project is one part of CTA’s Red Ahead Program, a comprehensive initiative for maintaining, 
modernizing, and expanding Chicago’s most-traveled rail line.

Do you require assistance?
If you require an interpreter, including sign language services, or other accommodations at this 
meeting, contact Gerald Nichols, CTA Government and Community Relations, at least five days 
prior to the meeting at 312-681-2807 or GNichols@transitchicago.com.

When and Where?

Tuesday, May 13, 2014 
5:30 to 7:30 p.m.
Palmer Park Gymnasium 
201 E. 111th Street 
Chicago, IL 60628

At the open house, you will learn more about the proposed alternatives, hear about 
anticipated project benefits and impacts, and have the opportunity to provide feedback. 

transitchicago.com/redeis /thecta @cta

This location is served by:  
CTA Bus #34, #111, #119; Pace Bus #353;  
and Metra Electric 111th Street (Pullman).

 
This facility is accessible to people with disabilities.

RedExtension@transitchicago.com

Para informacion en Español, llame al 312-681-2807

Customer Information: 1-888-YOUR-CTA (1-888-968-7282)

http://www.transitchicago.com/redeis/
http://www.facebook.com/thecta
http://twitter.com/@cta

